
                                                                                                                                                              
Dear British Vehicle Owner, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of The Caledonian Society of Arizona, inviting you to display your vehicle at the Highland Games 
in March, 2020. 
 
The Games will  be held at Steele Indian School Park (between Central Ave. & 3rd St.) on March 8th, 2020. Due to space 
limitations & safety regulations ALL vehicles must be Pre-Registered.  
No “Day of” entries can be accepted. 
 
All British built vehicles are invited and will receive a FREE ticket to the event.  All registered vehicles will receive a souvenir 
dash plaque & there will be an award for People’s Choice.  
 
 
Please be aware that City of Phoenix Safety regulations require that all vehicles be in place when the 
gates open to the public at 9:00am and must remain in place until the close at 5:00pm. There can be no 
exceptions to this rule. 
 
Not only is this a really fun event but it is an excellent way to make your Club’s presence known to newcomers to the Valley. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 480-985-2531 or 480-924-2292. 
 
 
                                                                              Sincerely, 
                                                                              Philip Blahak,  
                                                                              Car Display Chairman 
 

PLEASE ONE FORM FOR EACH VEHICLE REGISTERED 
(Photocopies of this form are acceptable) 

 
The Caledonian Society of Arizona Highland Games 

March 8, 2020 at Steele Indian School Park, Phoenix Az. 

Name 
  
Address 
 
City                                                                          State                          Zip 
 
Home Phone (      )                                                             Cell Phone (      ) 
 
E-mail 
 
Marque                                                               Series                                            Year 
  
 I am aware of the hazards inherent with motor vehicle events and specifically release and do indemnify the Car show organizers, the Caledonian 
Society of Arizona and the City of Phoenix of the 2020 Highland Games car event from any and all liability from personal injury and property damage 
incurred by me and my guests while participating in the 2020 Highland Games/ British Car Display & Show. I also understand that my vehicle should 
stay on the show grounds until all awards are presented and announcements are made and the gates close to the public. 
 
 
Signature                                                                                                      Date  
 
                                                                                      Registrations Must Be Postmarked by February 28, 2020 to: 
         SUNDAY ONLY                                                              British Car Display, Highland Games 
                                                                                                               7146 E. Arcadia Cir. 
                                                                                                                Mesa, AZ  85208 
 
s                                                                        


